

The Beeches Primary School

Beech Avenue Peterborough PE1 2EH

Tel: (01733) 209877 www.beeches.peterborough.sch.uk office@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

office@beeches.peterb orough.sch.uk





October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year we are getting involved with the Child Brain Injury Trust's GloWeek campaign. At this time of year many children are making their way to and from school in the dark and we want to help them be safe. To raise awareness, we will be asking pupils to wear a bright t-shirt to school and to bring £1 for donation to the Child Brain Injury Trust.

The children will wear the t-shirt on Friday 1st of November.

The Child Brain Injury Trust provides emotional support and practical solutions to families once brain injury has struck, helping them to move forward in a positive direction. To learn more about the Child Brain Injury Trust please visit their website: www.childbraininjurytrust.org.uk.

Thank you.

H. HRSSaus

Miss Hussain



























